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        18th December 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Davies 
 
Both Staff and Governors of Shotton Infant School agree with the proposed 
amalgamation of the current Infant School and Resource Unit with Taliesin Junior 
School and Resource Unit, to make one through primary school with a Resource Unit as 
proposed in the consultation that has taken place and the plans that have been drawn 
up. This is an exciting time for the children in both schools to have the opportunity of a 
brand new through school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Staff and Governors of Shotton Infant School 
 
 
 
 



TALIESIN JUNIOR SCHOOL 
YSGOL IAU TALIESIN 

Headteacher – Mrs. H. Hughes B.Ed. (Hons) 

King George Street, Shotton, Deeside, Flintshire. CH5 1HP 

Tel: 01244 830018 

 

 

 

Mr. I Budd 

Director of Lifelong Learning 

Flintshire County Council 

County Hall 

Mold. 

Ch7 6ND 

 

December 21st 2012 
 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF TOM DAVIES 

 

Dear Mr. Budd, 

 

All of the staff and children of Taliesin Junior School wish to offer their support 

for the proposed amalgamation with Shotton Infant School.  We believe that the 

current proposal to build a brand new school incorporating infants and juniors with 

two Resources for children with moderate learning difficulties offer the very best 

of opportunities for all of our children.  

 

We are all very excited by the prospect of this new school and are totally 

committed to supporting the agreed proposal. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The pupils and staff of Taliesin 
 
 
 


